
From: Patricia West [mailto:goforth91@msn.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 10:09 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: bikeway 
 
This would result in the loss of homes and cause great financial loss to many residents of this 
area! 
Gary and Patricia West 
801 W. 45th 
Casper, WY. 82601        owners of Unit 86 
 


